
Ref: NPPS228/22 - 23

23 March 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer

Please may we take this opportunity to remind you to contact the year 7 absence line if your
son or daughter is going to be absent or late to school.

01903 778354

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me on
npegden@theangmeringschool.co,uk

Kind regards

Miss N Pegden

Year 7 Team Leader


